
Florida Rescue Launches Emergency
Fundraiser for Blind/Deaf Abandoned Puppy
With Rare Liver Condition

Help Save Bryer-Rose

FT MYERS, FL, UNITED STATES, October 1, 2025

/EINPresswire.com/ -- Beyond The Pack Animal Rescue

Team And Sanctuary Inc., a certified 501(c)(3) nonprofit,

has launched a GoFundMe campaign to save the life of

Bryer-Rose, a three-month-old puppy who was

abandoned and left to fend for herself. Bryer-Rose was

born deaf and partially blind, yet she radiates love and

joy, unaware that she is also battling a life-threatening

congenital condition called intrahepatic shunt. This rare

defect affects her liver’s ability to filter toxins, leading to

dangerous seizures and other health complications.

After extensive testing—including multiple ER visits, a CT

scan, and specialized diagnostic procedures—Bryer-Rose

has been referred to the University of Florida veterinary

specialists. Doctors believe that a coil embolization

procedure could dramatically improve her liver function

and allow her to live a normal lifespan.

The rescue has already incurred significant expenses

covering Bryer-Rose’s emergency care, diagnostic testing,

and prescription diet. The upcoming procedure, however, will cost thousands of dollars—funds

the small nonprofit simply cannot cover alone.

Supporters can help give Bryer-Rose the gift of a healthy future by donating through her official

GoFundMe page: https://gofund.me/2bb84296d.

Every dollar raised will go directly toward Bryer-Rose’s medical care. Donations are tax-

deductible through Beyond The Pack Animal Rescue Team And Sanctuary Inc.

About Beyond The Pack Animal Rescue Team And Sanctuary Inc.

Beyond The Pack is a nonprofit animal rescue dedicated to saving the most vulnerable

dogs—those abandoned, neglected, or facing life-threatening medical conditions. With a focus

on compassion, advocacy, and rehabilitation, the organization provides second chances to dogs
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who might otherwise be overlooked.

To donate to Bryer-Rose’s medical fund, please visit: https://gofund.me/2bb84296d

Video: https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p-pmxtfYVcWebF2vOf_7RlvEoy_p459a/view?usp=sharing

For media inquiries, please contact: Beth Graham Beth@BethGraham.com
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This press release can be viewed online at: https://www.einpresswire.com/article/854302603

EIN Presswire's priority is source transparency. We do not allow opaque clients, and our editors

try to be careful about weeding out false and misleading content. As a user, if you see something

we have missed, please do bring it to our attention. Your help is welcome. EIN Presswire,

Everyone's Internet News Presswire™, tries to define some of the boundaries that are reasonable

in today's world. Please see our Editorial Guidelines for more information.

© 1995-2025 Newsmatics Inc. All Right Reserved.

https://gofund.me/2bb84296d
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1p-pmxtfYVcWebF2vOf_7RlvEoy_p459a/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/Beyondthepackrescue
https://www.einpresswire.com/article/854302603
https://www.einpresswire.com/editorial-guidelines

